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                       Dear Friends;               I would like to have the  honour of   inviting you to the 26 
th  International   Bosphorous   Open  Karate Tournament  which
will be held on 20-21 april 2013   .      

          We hope that the strong and competitive teams will participate to the     tournament.
Registration’s should be sended until   5th   of April, 2013
 
.
 
With our best wishes,
 
 
              Esat DELİHASAN
                The President of   
      Turkish Karate Federation
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